
Holt High School Band Boosters 

January 10, 2023: 7:00 pm | Meeting called to order by Kristy Cross 

In Attendance 

Executive Board Members:  Michael Emerson, HHS Band Director 

Kristy Cross, President  

Lori Underhill, Treasurer 

MariaRosa Palmer, Secretary 

Dawn Carmody, Volunteer Committee Chair 

Patty Dokum, Uniform Committee Chair 

Ann Marie Lindley, Fundraiser Committee Chair 

 

Band Parents: Lisa Bean and Charlotte Becerril-Nuding;  

Updates 

Kristy Cross welcomed everyone to the meeting. 

The Band Aid Planning committee has had two meetings. The committee is working on a 50/50 drawing, notices 

for Friday folders and supplies needed for the event. Mr. Emerson will provide the committee with enrollment 

numbers for each elementary and middle schools.  

 

Band Director Report 

Mr. Emerson thanked the boosters for the trailer. 

Mr. Emerson shared the Solo/Ensemble festival is scheduled for February 4, 2023, in Haslett. He will post the 

schedule once it is completed. Students will be able to take pictures of the schedule and he will send to the 

parents. 

 

Band Festival – March 1 and 2, 2023 from 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.  

Discussion was held about the details for the band festival. Mr. Emerson suggested having light concessions for 

sale at the festival. If concessions are not sold, the boosters can be use them at Band Camp. It is unknown at this 

time how many bands will be in attendance. 

 

Student Teacher 

Mr. Emerson shared that he has a student teacher, Maykala Warner. 

Treasurer Report  

Lori Underhill reported that the new band trailer was purchased in December. The dry-cleaning payment was 

made for $1,788.     

Total Balance for end of December is $29,584.81 
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Volunteer Report  

No report. 

 

Uniform Report  

Patty Dokum would like to purchase new white pants for the drum majors. She also indicated that new pants 

are needed for the Wind Ensemble. Lisa Bean believes there may be enough funds in their current budget to 

purchase what is needed.  

 

Lisa also asked for help on what do with the old band hats. Mr. Emerson will offer hats to students and then 

they will be available at the Spaghetti Dinner. It was also suggested to offer them to the art and theatre 

departments. 

 

Next Meeting 

February 7, 2023 


